



June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are delighted to announce that we will be offering a Sports Camp in the summer holidays for our new Year 7 students. This will be an ideal opportunity for students to make new friends, familiarise themselves with the school site as well as enjoy some practical activities.

The camp will be for 4 days and take place on:

Week 1: Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> August and Friday 4<sup>th</sup> August (10am-3pm) Week 2: Monday 21<sup>st</sup> August and Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> (10am-3pm)

Activities will include Athletics, Striking and Fielding, Invasion Games, Net Games and Team Building exercises. We have 80 places available on a first come first serve basis. If you would like to sign up your child to our Sports Camp, the form will go live on Edulink at midday on Friday 16<sup>th</sup> June.

If you have any further questions please contact me via email: mcardy@theappletonschool.org

Kind regards,



Mr M Cardy Head of Football The Appleton School

Headteacher: Sarah Cox, BA (Hons)

Croft Road, Benfleet, Essex, SS7 5RN Tel: 01268 794215

Email: info@theappletonschool.org Website: www.theappletonschool.org













